
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Important Update: WA Premier’s Announcement today announcing a 5-day shutdown and 
Week 1 School Closure   
 
I am writing on behalf of the School Leadership Team to update you on the announcement today from 
the Premier Mark McGowan advising that Western Australia would enter a 5-day lockdown from 6pm 
tonight.  
 
Schools, universities, TAFES and education facilities will be closed for this week.  

The full statement can be found here: 
https://www.mediastatements.wa.gov.au/Pages/McGowan/2021/01/Western-Australia-enters-five-
day-lockdown-from-6pm-tonight.aspx 

Emmanuel Christian Community School will be closed from tomorrow Monday 1 February to 
Friday 5 February 2021. 
 
We will provide you with an update during the week as we will aim for our senior school students to be 
able to access remote learning in some capacity. Teachers will endeavour to make contact with 
senior students in Years 11 and 12 by direqt message and student are asked to regularly check these 
from Tuesday. 
 
For urgent enquiries please email admin@eccs.wa.edu.au   
 
Arrangements beyond next week will be communicated in due course, which are dependent on 
Government directives. 
 
We understand families may experience some challenges this week and our prayers will continue for 
our community and for Western Australia. 
 
We trust in God as He is with us in all things. 
 
God bless 
 

 
Gary Harris 
Principal 
 
31 January 2021 
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